Wembley Primary School

In our first Parent Forum meeting
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The School
communicated with
parents and carers
well but the website
needed improving as
it was difficult to use
on mobile devices.
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As a school we offer a
lot of great workshops
but sometimes you
may not be aware of
which workshops are
taking place and
when.
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You would like to be
more involved with
events and
celebrations that take
place at school.
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We have already
started redesigning
our website to
ensure it is easy to
use and follow on
mobile devices. It will
be ready soon!
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Half termly year group
newsletters will
contain the dates and
times of workshops
running that half term
so that you can plan to
attend them in
advance.
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We have many events
suchasa Cultural Day
planned to take place
this year. We will be
discussing ways that
you can help at the
next Parent Forum
meeting.
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